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Aurobisrdo Pharnna
get$ USFDA nod
NEW DEl"Hl: Drugmaker, Aurobindo
Pharma has received approval
from the U.S. health regulator for
generic 0lopatadine Hydrochlotide
ophthalmic solution, used for
treatment of seasohal allergic
conjunctivitis, and ls readylo
launch the product in the
American market, "The coriipany
has received final approvalfrom
the United States Food & Drug
Administration (USFDA) to
manufacture and market
'0lopatadine Hydrochloride'
Ophthalmic Solution USP in the
strength of 0.1per cent,,
Aurobindo Pharma said in a
regulatory filing on fuesday. The
product is gengric version of Alcon.
Laboiatories lryc's Patanol
ophthalmic solution/droFq in, ttie
same,strength,.it added. - pTl'


